
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[KCPS Board/Organization Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I am writing to express my strong support for the Kansas City Public 

Schools (KCPS) and their continued efforts to provide quality education 

to our children. As a [parent/community member/educator] in the KCPS 

district, I have witnessed firsthand the dedication and commitment of the 

teachers, staff, and administration. 

[Insert a personal story or experience that highlights the positive 

impact of KCPS on students and the community.] 

It is crucial that we continue to advocate for necessary resources and 

programs that will help our students thrive academically and socially. 

Investing in our schools is an investment in our future. 

I urge [specific action or support you are seeking, e.g., increased 

funding, community involvement, etc.] to ensure that KCPS can maintain 

and improve its standards of excellence. Together, we can ensure that 

every child in our community receives the education they deserve. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to 

seeing continued progress and positive outcomes for KCPS students. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Relationship to KCPS] (if applicable) 


